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WHEREAS the Committee of the Whole has considered a Report from the Director of 
Community Services, regarding the Floating Playground Analysis at Victoria Park 
Beach; 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the Floating Playground 
Analysis from the Director of Community Services for information purposes; and 

FURTHER THAT there is no support from Council in the 2015-2018 Council Strategic 
Plan for a floating playground; and 

FURTHER THAT no contract was negotiated or signed or security deposit provided and 
no floating playground was installed in 2018; and 

FURTHER THAT there is no guarantee that additional Lifeguards can be hired by ATL 
in 2019; and 

FURTHER THAT Council acknowledges the inherent risks and dangers that may cause 
serious injury and possible death to participants as outlined in the Release of Liability, 
Waiver of Claims form drafted by Summer Water Sports; and 

FURTHER THAT the Town of Cobourg could plausibly be held liable for any injury or 
accident occurring on the floating playground, regardless of the insurance policy of the 
provider; and 

FURTHER THAT Council direct the Director of Community Services to notify ATL 
Distributing that the Town of Cobourg will not be installing a floating playground in 
Victoria Beach in 2019, and as there is no signed agreement to terminate, relations with 
ATL Distributing be discontinued. 
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